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CONFIDENTIAL CGO/CASS ASSOC/NCA/17320875     

   

04 October 2024 

 

F.H. Bertling Pte Ltd 

1 HARBOURFRONT PLACE,#14-05/06 HARBOURFRONT TOWER ONE 

Singapore 098633 

Singapore 

 

IATA Numeric Code: 32370210003 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

APPROVAL FOR IATA CASS ASSOCIATE REGISTRATION 

 

We are pleased to advise that your application to be registered as an IATA CASS Associate in Singapore has been 

duly considered by the Agency Administrator and found to meet the qualifications for registration. The Agency 

Administrator shall enter your Company’s name in the CASS Associate List with effect from the date mentioned on 

the Associate Agreement. May I extend to you a warm welcome as an IATA registered CASS Associate agent. 

 

The Members/Airlines will therefore have your organization under appointment as their IATA CASS Associate in 

Singapore.  

 

The duplicate CASS Associate Agreement enclosed is entered into between the Agency Administrator of IATA acting 

on behalf of Members Airlines and your Agency as presently constituted and owned. Thus any change in legal status 

and ownership of the Company is a serious matter as it impinges on the above Agreement and a Notice of Change 

must be filed with this office at least thirty days before the change takes effect. A change in ownership without prior 

notification may result in credit facilities being withdrawn from your Agency and even termination of the above 

Agreement. 

 

CASS Calendar and CASSlink manual can be downloaded from the following website: 

http://www.iata.org/customer-portal/Pages/LocalResourceCenter.aspx 

 

 

http://www.iata.org/customer-portal/Pages/LocalResourceCenter.aspx
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May I congratulate you on the favorable outcome of your application and express the view that this Agreement will be 

beneficial to both the IATA Member & Airlines and your Agency.  

 

If you have further queries, please contact our Customer Services portal at http://www.iata.org/cs. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

Tham Ooi Hwa 

Manager, Agency Participation 

GDC-PGOE, CFDS Singapore 

http://www.iata.org/cs

